
This past weekend, God opened the door for me to be part of a community outreach working with an 

inner-city church in the city of Allentown.  I’m thankful that things 

are pretty much back to normal from our days of Covid.  The same 

holds true with all of our OAC staff here in the States and around the 

world.  This ministry is now back to normal, none of our evangelists 

have died from Covid, and God’s hand continues to be upon this 

frontline ministry.  We are thankful. 

 

WE ARE ALSO THANKFUL FOR YOU! We thank you for 

praying and giving so we can continue on.  We appreciate and need 

your help in this way.
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